

Planning Inspectorate

West Midlands Interchange

WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Neil Hansen

Operations Directorate

The Cube

199 Wharfside Street

Birmingham

B1 1RN

www.highways.gov.uk

Direct Line: 0300 470 3045

5 April 2019

Dear Sirs,

Via Email:

WEST MIDLANDS INTERCHAGE - STATEMENT OF COMMON GROUND

As an interested party to the examination of the West Midlands Interchange DCO we are writing to advise you of an updated position in relation to a Statement of Common Ground between the Applicant and Highways England.

As you will be aware, Highways England has already made submissions to the Examining Authority in relation to Deadline 2. Since this time, we have continued to liaise with the Applicant in relation to a Statement of Common Ground. I can advise that a Statement of Common Ground has now been agreed between the Applicant and Highways England. I understand that this document has been submitted to the Examining Authority by the Applicant.

Whilst many matters are now agreed there remain some issues that we have yet to reach agreement on. We will continue to work with the Applicant in an effort to resolve the outstanding matters.

Yours sincerely



Neil Hansen OD Midlands

Email: Neil.Hansen@highwaysengland.co.uk



